## PIKE TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION, INC.

P. O. Box 40458, Indianapolis, IN 46240 Susan Blair, President (317) 443-5278 PTRA1972@aol.com www.ptra.net

## **AGENDA FOR MAY 11, 2016**

- I. WELCOMING OPEN REMARKS INTRODUCTION OF ELECTED OFFICIALS, CITY PERSONNEL
- II. TREASURER'S REPORT
- III. REPORT FOR PIKE TOWNSHIP FROM INDIANAPOLIS METROPOLITAN POLICE DEPARTMENT NORTHWEST DISTRICT AND PROSECUTOR'S OFFICE DREW WIGNAL OR TEAH AVERETT
- IV. REPORT FROM MAYOR'S NEIGHBORHOOD ADVOCATE-NORTHWEST OUTER BRIAN KENNEDY
- V. REPORT FROM PIKE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY DARREN STEWART
- VI. ANNOUNCEMENTS, PLAT REPORTS, AND CORRESPONDENCE
- VII. ALCOHOL PERMITS
- VIII. LAND USE NEW PETITION
  - 1) 5201 W. 46<sup>th</sup> St. 2016-ZON-022 Stephen Bobeck requests rezoning of 1.56 acres from C-7 to C-3. Council District 10. Hearing date continued by PTRA to 6/9/16. Presenter is Justin Kingen/David Kingen. Chairperson is Jan Marshall, PTRA Vice-President, District VI.

PTRA meetings are held at the Pike Township Government Center, 5665 Lafayette Rd., on the second Wednesday of each month. This month's meeting is May 11, 2016, 7:00 PM. The next meeting will be held on June 8, 2016, 7:00 PM, Pike Township Government Center.